
20. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

20.1 Discretionary Fund Update

The attached schedule shows the Board’s allocations to date since 1 July 2001. The balance
remaining prior to this meeting is $20,960.

20.2 Community Events and Special Days Fund

The Community, Policy and Finance Committee made a grant of $1,000 to the Linwood
Community Arts Centre Multicultural Event. A total of $9,620 remains available for allocation.

20.3 Community Response Fund

A request of $100 for the incorporation fee received from the Ferrymead/Brookhaven Residents’
Association was granted by the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson to be allocated from the
Community Response Fund. A total of $4,900 remains available for allocation.

20.4 Board Objectives

The draft Board objectives and performance measures 2002-04 developed at the Board’s
planning day have been circulated to members. It is recommended that these be confirmed.

20.5 Community Consultation

The Advocacy Team have been involved in the following major community consultation projects:
Bus layover, Latimer Square enhancement, Tuam Street/Lichfield Street swap, Linwood Park
and the Garden City Revival. Members may like to discuss these further.

20.6 Environment Canterbury Ticketing and Fare Review

Environment Canterbury is reviewing Christchurch’s zone 1 bus tickets and fares system. A
copy of the brochure has been circulated to members. Feedback is sought by Environment
Canterbury by Friday, 8 March 2002.

Recommendation: That the Board objectives be confirmed.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


